
Dear Enfield Council,

As a 8 year old child in Year 4, I am devastated to hear the plan of 160 houses being built 
on the fields between Camlet Way and Crescent West. This is a place where I enjoy play 
football on the weekends and I lament to hear these happenings. 

Hadley Wood Primary School (The school I go to) has the value Sustainability in its 'Value 
list'. Sustainability means to be friendly to the environment and not destroying greenery. 
Building the houses on the quaint fields is completely the opposite of being sustainable. 

Imagining the habitats of the animals living on the lush greenery being destroyed fills me 
with melancholy and I am a staunch supporter of the countryside. That is the same as the 
houses suddenly being destroyed and people living on the streets. You will remorse after 
building these homes, thinking about the habitats you will destroy if you do so. This is why 
I want to alert you before building and making the perilous situation regarding the 
environment even worse. 

I hope I made a robust protest to change your mind and to save the green belt around 
London. This development should be prohibited.
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